SUPREME COURT OF INDIA

NOTICE

It is hereby notified for the information of the Ld. Members
of the Supreme Court Bar Association that a series of open house
demonstrations are being organised for the benefit of Members of
the Bar. The first such open house demonstration shall be held on
Tuesday, the 11 July, 2017, followed by a session on Thursday,
the 13™ July, 2017 at 4 P.M. in the New Bar Room, Ground Floor.
All the Ld. Members who are interested to attend the session may
join the open house demonstration scheduled on the said dates.

Dated this the 07" day of July, 2017.

Sd/- Sd/-
(Kapil Mehta) (Chirag Bhanu Singh)
Registrar(Judl.II) Registrar(Judl.I)
07-07-2017 07-07-2017
Copy to:-

The Secretary, Supreme Court Bar Association, New Delhi.



